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April 14, 2012
Monthly Club Meeting Minutes
President Raymond Forbes called the meeting to order at 10:15 a.m., April 14, 2012.
The meeting was held at the club’s field shelter.  There were 9 members in attendance.

Secretary’s Report:  
The March, 2012, minutes were approved with no additions or deletions.
Treasurer’s Report:
Treasurer Hank Mausolf reported that the club account had a balance of $785.60 plus $110.00 received for dues. The ending balance, as of April 14, 2012, was $895.60. There are no outstanding bills. 
Field Safety Report:
Safety Officer, Kirk Hallows reminded members to be safe and remember the rules.  No flying over the pits, take off right to left, be sure to have a spotter.  If you are doing a first flight on your plane, be sure to let everyone know, and be sure to have someone check out your plane in case you have missed something.  Be certain that the skies are clear of other planes and be courteous and careful.  Kirk also reminded the members to be certain to stay hydrated as the weather is getting hotter.
Old Business: 
President Forbes reported that the solar charger being used for the mower battery was working great and that the mower started right up.  He suggested that we postpone purchasing a new battery for the mower, since the solar charger was working out so well.  A motion was made to postpone the battery purchase, seconded and passed.
New Business:
Eugene Albrecht told the members about the Sonic Combat Module and adapter which allow a pilot to take on similarly equipped planes in aerial combat. When “hit”, the SCM temporarily disables your opponent’s motor for ten seconds while still allowing them to steer.  Eugene suggested that other members might be interested in purchasing the S.E.5a WWI BNF, , which is adaptable for the module.  Raymond Forbes offered to check into getting a quantity discount.
Event Coordinator Greg McCracken announced that the fun fly would be held immediately after the meeting.  Awards will be presented for 1st and 2nd place people’s choice.  Vickie McCracken has volunteered her time and talent to take photos of member’s planes, which she HDR computer enhances.  These photos may be purchased for $20.00 which will be donated to the club. If you want the photo printed, there is an additional $5.00 fee. For an additional $10.00, Vickie will matt and frame the print. The 1st place people’s choice winner will receive a free HDR photo. 
Hot dogs and sausages and all the fixings were available for a $5.00 donation.  Raymond Forbes said the club would have hamburgers or hot dogs for sale for lunch on most Saturdays.  He said he would try to send an email out, before the weekends, letting members know if lunch will be available on Saturday.  
The club meeting was adjourned at 10:27 a.m. 
Respectfully Submitted,

Nina C. Grube
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